
Chickens & Bees

On February 1, 2022 the Council approved an ordinance to allow residential properties in the
city of Omro to have chickens or bees on their property. 

The Wisconsin Department of Agriculture, Trade & Consumer Protection requires Livestock
Premises Registration. 
*You must obtain this prior to applying for the City Permit.*
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https://www.omro-wi.com/building-inspection/page/chickens-bees
https://www.omro-wi.com/media/46
https://datcp.wi.gov/Pages/Programs_Services/PremisesRegistration.aspx
https://datcp.wi.gov/Pages/Programs_Services/PremisesRegistration.aspx
https://www.omro-wi.com/media/51
https://www.omro-wi.com/media/56
https://www.omro-wi.com/media/61
https://www.omro-wi.com/media/66
https://www.omro-wi.com/media/71
https://www.omro-wi.com/media/76

